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3M Woodbury Water Meeting - Monday, January 7, 2008 

I was contacted yesterday by a manager in building 236 whose employee attended the 3M meeting about 
the Woodbury water. There was a statement made at the meeting that the employee became very 
concerned about and felt compelled to discuss with his manager who informed me. The statement was 
something to the effect that ’3M no longer produces PFOA, PFOS and PFBA.’ The part that is of concern 
to the employee is the PFBA. The fact is, 3M continues to generate PFBA in fairly large quantities in 
Cordova as a by-product that is a constituent in our waste water that is directly discharged into the 
Mississippi River. 

This may be a matter of semantics, however, I promised to pass on the concern. 

Regards, 
Linda 
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